
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Christel Pettinos, City Secretary 
 
Date:  July 9, 2019 
 
Reference:  Discussion regarding Street Maintenance Sales Tax election. 
 
              
 
Introduction: A discussion will be provided on the upcoming re-authorization of the Sales and Use 
Tax for Street Maintenance scheduled for the November 5th General Election. The ordering of the 
election is scheduled to come before the City Council on the July 23rd agenda.  
 
Analysis: Past elections have greatly shown the support of the Coppell residents for street 
infrastructure maintenance. In 2007, 63% of the Coppell voters initially voted in favor of the 
adoption of the Sales and Use Tax for Street Maintenance. In 2011, 72% of the voters re-authorized 
the continued collection, and in 2015, 83% of the Coppell voters supported the continued collection. 
 
The last day to order the election is August 19, 2019. The last day to register to vote is  
October 7, 2019. Early voting will be held October 21-November 1, 2019. Election Day is 
November 5, 2019. 
 
 


	Reference:  Discussion regarding Street Maintenance Sales Tax election.

